
Media 
Advisory 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Sept. 23, 2024 
RE:  Groundbreaking for Bow Valley High School Expansion 
 
Media are invited to attend the groundbreaking of an expansion and renovation for Bow Valley High School 
(2000 River Heights Drive, Cochrane) at 10 a.m. on Sept. 26. 
 
In addition to the RVS Board of Trustees and divisional leaders, the groundbreaking ceremony will be 
attended by the Ministers of Education and Infrastructure, an Elder from Stoney-Nakoda, officials from the 
Town of Cochrane, and project partners.  
 
During the event, a greeting and blessing for the site will be given by an Elder from Stoney-Nakoda; media 
are asked to refrain from taking photos during this portion of the groundbreaking. 
 
Please RSVP to indicate your attendance at the ceremony by emailing Communications Officer, Ben Sherick. 
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For more information, contact:    
Ben Sherick 
Communications Officer 
bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca 
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